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KZN Health Department distances itself from hoax 
advert  

The KwaZulu-Natal Department of Health would like to issue a stern warning to the public about an 
online job scam by certain unknown culprits who are offering a “Nursing Scholarship.”  
 
The Department has been inundated with enquiries from members of the public enquiring about the 
purported advert, which is being circulated via email.  
 
The Department regards this hoax advert as deceiving and misleading the vulnerable public, and 
wishes to condemn it in the strongest possible terms.  
 
All advertisements by the Department are placed in reputable news media, on the internet and on 
notice boards.  
 
Anyone with knowledge of the origins of this false advertising is urged to contact the South African 
Police Services, so that culprits can be brought to book.  
 
ENDS. 
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